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The contents of this document are a suggestion only. It does not constitute legal advice.

Strata corporations are encouraged to obtain legal advice regarding meeting protocol.

COVID-19 CRISIS – GENERAL MEETING PROTOCOL STRATA PLAN [insert  number]
The strata corporation has issued notice for [the annual general meeting][a special general meeting] to be held on [insert date]. Please refer to the notice of meeting for details.
In order to comply with restrictions on the size of gatherings and the requirement to maintain “physical distance”, the strata council intends to hold the meeting by proxy and is requesting the voluntary cooperation of all owners in doing so. If not, the meeting may be unable to proceed.
[The strata corporation intends to deal only with the passage of the budget, the ratification of rules passed by council, a special levy to pay for _______ (This could be for urgent repairs. Delete if necessary.) and the election of council.  Owners are asked to re-elect the current council on the understanding that a special general meeting will be called to elect a new council once the restrictions imposed under the emergency measures are lifted.]  (Delete if not an AGM.)
A proxy form which allows for you to provide specific voting instructions on each resolution to be considered at the meeting is attached. Each vote will be conducted by a precise count, with the proxies being voted as directed.
The following persons/council members have volunteered to act as proxy holders and cast your votes as directed by the proxy form:


[insert name] 



[insert name]

[insert name]



[insert name]
When completing the proxy form please ensure to:

· Insert the name of the person you wish to exercise your proxy;

· Provide voting instructions;

· Sign the proxy;

Please submit your proxy in one of the following ways:


Email: [insert email address]

Fax: [insert number]

Mail: [insert address]

Place in [describe location]
The strata corporation is not responsible for proxies –not received prior to the meeting. Proxies will be retained for two years.
Thank you for your cooperation.
